
[image: image1.png]


BALCOMBE C.E. (C) SCHOOL

Extract from: 

Extraordinary Meeting of the Full Governing Body
Held via video conference on Friday 22nd May 2020 at 12noon
Present: Ian Tremble (IT), Wendy Millbanks (WM), Hester Dunstan-Lee (HDL), Julia Fairweather (JF), Janina Clark (JC), Duncan Smith (DS), Carolyn Rolph (CR), Liz Bendall (LB), Jill Dawson (JD), David Paul (DP), Julia Wilson (JW)
Apologies: Keith Richards (KR)
Meeting called by WM to discuss reopening school following the closure and subsequent lockdown due to covid-19.

All governors present on the call agreed to formulate a plan to enable school to reopen safely to additional children after 1 June.

Following discussion all governors present on the call agreed that the criteria for allocation of spaces at school to children would be as follows:

1. Vulnerable

2. Both parents are keyworkers

3. One parent is a keyworker, one parent works outside the home

4. One parent is a keyworker, one parent works at home

5. One parent is a keyworker, one parent does not work
Due to social distancing rules and the guidance from both Government and County, the criteria for places is limited to the 5 levels as detailed.  

Any changes to the rules and guidance by Government will be reviewed by WM and the Full Governing Body and new levels added, if appropriate, to the current criteria.  Parents will be kept informed of any changes.
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